
Richard Smith
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LD 677
Judiciary Committee Members, 
This is yet another attempt by anti-gun Maine legislators to push laws in Maine that 
have already been overturned on the basis of unconstitutionality in other states. Stop 
wasting taxpayer money by pushing unconstitutional trash bills that, if passed, will be 
overturned here as they have been elsewhere. 
LD  677 is an infringement upon not only the United States Constitution, but also the 
Maine Constitution.
Send this bill to the dumpster, where it belongs. LD 677 ought not pass!


